

April 4, 2024

Mr. Chuck Woerner, Senior Vice President Fairfield County Bank 150 Danbury Road Ridgefield, CT 06877

Dear Chuck:

Thank you for Fairfield County Bank's recent grant of \$2,500. As intended, this gift will be directed to the museum's education department, where it will support and expand our school programs and provide equitable access to school programs for students from priority school districts in Fairfield County.

Our museum is in peak field trip season right now, and our education department is busy delivering school programs to hundreds of local students. This grant from FCB will go far to help us achieve our goals of expansion and access, ensuring that our museum can be an important resource for all students across Fairfield County. We are particularly excited about how this funding will help us continue to create inclusive, interactive, and thought-provoking experiences about the stories of American experiences unique to our site.

We appreciate your organization's on-going support for our mission. Your gift will help us continue to preserve, protect, and share the museum's physical and intellectual assets with the widest possible audience.

Sincerely,

Sara Champion

President

Hildegard M. Grob Executive Director

Total Grant Amount: \$2,500

Total Contribution Paid to Date: \$2,500

Date: March 26, 2024

Keeler Tavern Preservation Society, Inc. (d/b/a Keeler Tavern Museum & History Center, EIN 06-6076244), certifies receipt of the gift described above from the donor, and that this organization is tax exempt under Section 501(c)(3) of the U.S. Internal Revenue Code. Furthermore, it certifies that this gift is unrestricted and does not represent payment in exchange for, or in expectation of, monetary or other benefits to be given to the donors or any person or organization named by the donors.